PHOTO FEATURE

West Colchester Consolidated School Academic Awards Ceremony June 30, 2011



Neil Smith won several awards at the West Colchester Consolidated School Academic Awards Ceremony on June 30th. Principal Gail Smith presented Neil with the Genevieve Welch Memorial Triple A Award for Academics, Attitude and Athletics. (Harrington Photo)



West Colchester Consolidated School Academic Awards Ceremony was held on June 30th. Honours Certificates were awarded to Adam Bowers and Taylor Cooke. Honours with Distinction Certificates were awarded to Neil Smith, Emily Prescott, Dustin Roode and Julie Cooke. (left to right) (Harrington Photo)



WCCS Proficiency Awards were awarded to (1 to r) Dustin Roode for Social Studies, Emily Prescott for English Language Arts and Neil Smith for Science and Math.(Harrington Photo)



The following West Colchester Consolidated School students received top awards in Grade Nine: Neil Smith - Genevieve Welch Memorial Triple A Award and West Colchester Memorial Highest Average Grade 9; Julie Cooke - Double A Award; Brian Adams -Most Improved in Academics and Luke Dillman - WCCS Staff Award. (Harrington Photo)



West Colchester Consolidated School awards for Top Student in each Grade were presented to: Madeline Mclaughlin - Grade 4; Michael Congdon - Grade 6; Laura Sharpe - Grade 7 and Lacey Gilley - Grade 8. Missing from photo was Luke Smith, who was awarded Top Grade 5 Student. (Harrington Photo)



WCCS Librarian Trish Rubin receives a donation of books from Principal Gail Smith. Several books were donated to the Library to acknowledge the volunteers who donate their time and talents to the school. (Harrington Photo)

MacCaull Villa Notes

By Hazel Hill

Helen Patriquin, Folly Mountain, spent a weekend recently with Dorothy Jordan and Phyllis Rushton. Sympathy is extended to the family of Mildred Rushton.

ON Saturday, June 26th, Marguerite Gregory and Wendell Rushton visited with us in the lounge, also Jenny Robinson spent an evening visiting in the lounge.

Lydia Fisher is in Colchester Regional Hospital, Truro. We all miss you, Lydia, Mrs Pickes. Hurry and get well soon.

St James United Church had their salmon and strawberry shortcake supper on Wednesday, July 13th. Trueman, Vivian Layton and grandson, Ian Layton, and Ellen Layton, Halifax visited with me and attended the

supper. Several from the villa had supper delivered and it was delicious.

Other visitors with me this month were Brian and Elaine Hill, Halifax on Sunday, June 26th; marie MaElhenney on July 7th. One afternoon, Barb Kennedy, Kentville, took me out for lunch and a nice drive. My cousin, Hazel McCormack and son, Mike, Upper Sackville were here, Sunday, July 10th.

Visitors with Florence Adams recently were Kathie and Donald Arseneault, Saint John, NB and her son, Claude from British Columbia.

Contratulations to the graduates of C.E.C., Tracey Miller and Gelisa Dennis. Tracey will be attending Dalhousie University and Gelisa will be attending Holland College in PEI, when fall classes resume.

RCMP Musical Ride in Tatamagouche - August 17th

By Linda Harrington
The Tatamagouche and Minor Association is proud to host the RCMP Musical Ride

August 17, 2011 - 7:00 pm. One of Canada's most recognized icons, the Royal Canadian Mounted Police (RCMP) Musical Ride, will be performing at the Cameron Property (Horse Power Hotel), Highway 311, The Falls on August 17, 2011.

The RCMP Musical Ride represents a colourful Canadian tradition. The troop of 32 horses and riders will perform a variety of cavalry drills choreographed to music. Working through a unique medium, they support the RCMP community policing efforts throughout Canada.

The Musical Ride was developed in 1876 by early members of the North-West Mounted Police to display their riding ability and entertain the local community. It has evolved over the decades into a uniquely Canadian performance enjoyed by tens of thousands of spectators every year.

Members of the Musical Ride are first and foremost police officers. They all have at least two year's experience in active police work before volunteering for duty with

the Musical Ride. Surprisingly, most have no prior riding experience.

The Ride arrives in The Falls on August 15th in the afternoon; the stables are open to visitors at no charge on August 15th from 2 -9:00PM; August 16th from 9:00AM - 9:00PM and August 17th from 9:00AM to 9:00PM. Anyone wishing to visit the stables on August 17 after 5:00PM, must have a ticket for the 7:00 pm event.

For further information call MJ Roberts at 902-657miroberts@nncweb.ca. Proceeds from ticket sales will be donated to the Tatamagouche and Area Minor Hockey Association.

Tickets are on Sale at Tri County Ford and CG Fulton's Pharmacy Tatamagouche, MCQuarrie's in Truro. Ticket price is \$10, Family of Four for \$30, five and under free.

Pre-Ride Show will feature The Heatherbells Pipes & Drums, Lloyd Tattrie and the Harmony Trail Band.

Parking is limited, so carpooling is encouraged and bring a chair (some seating will be available). Anyone requiring seating assistance should contact 657-3323 a week before the show.



August 7TH, and September 11TH

Home Coming Services

All services start at 3:00 p.m.

Old hymn singing, and special music and testimonies at all services.

Pastor Larry Tirrell of Bass River United Baptist Church speaking at both services.



Wheel chair accessible

For more information contact: **Pastor Larry Tirrell** Church: 902-647-2567 Home: 902-843-5941

MILLEN FARMS LTD.

HELP WANTED

Blueberry Line Workers in August

Strawberry Plant Packers late-September and October

For information please contact Ann or Curtis Millen MILLEN FARMS LTD. LITTLE DYKE, GLENHOLME at 662-3820

